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Allouez Village Hall e 1900 Libal Street o Green Bay, WI 54301-2453 o (920) 448-2800 o Fax (920) 448-2850
NOISE VARIANCE PERMIT APPLICATION

Completed application must be filed with the Village Administrator 30 days prior to the
event or activity. The Village Administrator may waive the time limit when compliance
therewith is impractical.

Type of Event/Activity: _Small music events on patio

Date(s) of Event/Activity: Time(s) of Operation: 3-10pm Th-Su
Location of Event: outside on deck # of people attending (approx.): 30

Reasonable measures that will be taken to minimize noise & reduce impactto
neighbors:

Noise generating equipment that will be used:
_speakers for the music

Person in charge of & responsible for the event/activity: Marl O'Brien or TBD General Mgr

Address: 2150 Rivierside Drive Contact phone #: 9202462827
. ”
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Applicant's Sig'n'mture Date

*** All additional police service expenditures will be billed to applicant ***

§ 302-5: The use of sound amplifiers outside buildings within the Village of Allouez is prohibited
without a permit to do so from the Village. The Village shall not grant a permit to use a sound
amplifier during nighttime hours (10:00 p.m. to 7:00 am.) or to operate such sound amplifier in the
vicinity of health facilities, churches while services are being conducted, or schools which are in
session. The Village may order a reduction in the volume of such sound amplification on complaint
being made by a citizen or when such sound amplification is a nuisance because of the volume, the
method in which it is being used, or the location in which it is being operated.
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SHERIFF'S OFFICE

Brown Coumtg

2684 DEVELOPMENT DRIVE . °
GREEN BAY, WISCONSIN 54311 Todd Delain
PHONE (920) 448-4200 SHERIFF

Noise Variance Permit Application Request Riviera Bar and Grill:

On May 12", 2021, 1, Deputy J. Vogel, spoke with Riviera Bar and Grill owner Mari O’Brien in
person at 2150 Riverside Dr. Mari has recently completed a Noise Variance Permit Application
for small music events on their patio on the days from Thursday to Sunday during the summer
and fall of 2021. These music events on their outside deck would be from the hours of 3pm to
10pm. The noise generating equipment that will be used are speakers for the music.

Mari reports she has completed this application in the past but has not had an opportunity to have
live music on their patio. Mari reports she has no music booked at this time but would like to
pursue this in the very near future. Mari states they will point the speakers towards the Fox
River and will be on hand with her cell phone as a contact if police have an issue.

There are no residential buildings neighboring this property as the Mariner Motel is currently
empty. A search of this property shows no recent noise complaints. At this time I am
recommending approval of this application.

Deputy Jason Vogel
Allouez Directed Enforcement Officer
Brown County Sheriff’s Office



